
NEWS

Henry Chang Appointed to AILA 
National Liaison Committee
Date: June 30, 2015

Blaney McMurtry partner Henry J. Chang has been appointed to the US State Department 
National Liaison Committee of the American Immigration Lawyers Association (AILA) for the 
2015-2016 term.

PRACTICES

 Immigration
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